
Year 6 – Week Beginning 14/07/25 
 

English 
This week we will be finishing with our class book: ‘Holes’ by Louis Sachar. We will be 

finding information in the text and inferring characters’ feelings and motives.  

 

What can you do at home to help your child? 
✓ Continue to read with your child at home, at least 3 times a week. 

 

Science 
This week we finish our topic on Light. We will be studying rainbows and prisms. 

✓ Learn about light and rainbows 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z92k239#zckr8p3  

 

PE 
Please note that PE will be Tuesday 15th July this week, so children can come to school 

in PE kits on this day. 

 

 

Trip 
On Thursday 17th July, we are going on our leavers’ trip to the cinema and Hollywood 

Bowl in Stevenage. Please ensure children arrive at school by 8.45am to board the 

coach in time; we are estimated to arrive back at school by 3.00pm. Please pick 

children up at normal time from the classroom doors. We are asking for children to 

wear their own clothes appropriate for bowling, including closed toe shoes. However, 

NO crop tops or short lycra shorts.  Thank you. 

 

 

Last day of term and Leavers’ Assembly  
The last day of term is Friday 18th July. At 9.30am, all parents and carers are invited 

to attend our Leavers’ Assembly in the school hall. Children are asked to wear their 

normal school uniform for the assembly.  In addition, they may bring an extra shirt to 

have signed after break time. 

 

 

Please remember that school finishes at 2:25pm on Friday 18th July. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z92k239#zckr8p3

